
Minutes of the Budget Recommendations Committee Police/Fire Subcommittee  

October 10, 2024 

Present: Don Cloutier, Dave Kovar, Judy Rowan 

The subcommittee met today for 2 hours in the Wheelwright Room during which time we 
reviewed the Police and Fire budgets for 2025 and the CIP request of one ambulance. As a 
result of that discussion, we developed a list of areas that we wish to further pursue with 
the chiefs when we meet with them.  We also discussed the BRC process and our focus as 
a subcommittee.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Rowan 

Police/Fire Subcommittee Chair 

 

 


